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Kari Lee

From: POST Safe Policing Certification <safepolicingcertification@post.ca.gov>
Sent: Saturday, December 19, 2020 5:50 AM
To: Kari Lee; John Carli
Subject: POST Safe Policing Certification 

The California Commission on Peace Officer Standards and Training (POST) has reviewed the attestation letter your 
agency submitted regarding the “U.S. Department of Justice – New Requirement for Discretionary Grant Funding – Safe 
Policing and Safe Communities Certification– Executive Order 13929.”  Please note that your agency has been placed on 
the “certified” list to be submitted by POST to the U.S. Department of Justice.  POST will submit the list on January 31, 
2021. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact POST at SafePolicingCertification@post.ca.gov.  Thank 
you in advance. 
 

 
 
 


